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 Planning Commission Minutes for 01-06-14 
 

 

The Planning Committee could not legally hold its normal monthly meeting because there were 

not enough members to satisfy a quorum of committee members.   

 

In attendance were Planning Commission members Bob Cummings, Curt Murray, and Zoning 

Administrator Larry Hafner 

 

Visitors to address the Planning Commission (PC) 

Mark Inglett   

 

Larry Hafner 

Zoning Administrator 

La Crescent Township 

 


